
October 8, 2013

Public Service Commission
201 Sower Blvd
P0 Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40601

Attn: Mr. Jess Derouen

Re: Case #2013-00332

We wish to express our opposition to the announced intention of AmeriGas to discontinue our currentgas service and replace it with individual residential tanks. We proudly moved to this developmentbecause of underground utilities of electric with gas and no gas tanks visible. Our system is performingwell; there have been no complaints regarding it to our knowledge.
The proposed changes will not increase efficiency and will not be esthetically pleasing. We have paid$800 to receive the current gas supply. It is expected there would be another hookup charge, moreexpense for the home owners. Our neighborhood should not be penalized with increasing gas pricesfor the benefit of the parent company. Deed restrictions do not allow burial of gas tanks on ourproperty.

and James Minteer

153 Old Bridge Road
Danville, KY 40422
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Respectfully,


